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Team Mobility meets in Krakow, Poland 

The Mobility project, which is coordinated by LINET and seeks ways to introduce 

innovation to the professional education of nurses, is coming to a close. In the middle of 

February, the second-to-last meeting of the international team working on the project 

was held in the Polish city of Krakow. Among other things, participants learned about 

the methods used for the practical teaching of nursing skills at Jagiellonian University 

and they also visited the ICU at Krakow University Hospital, which is equipped with the 

latest medical technologies.  

 

“The visit to Krakow produced a range of ideas on how to increase support for innovative 

approaches to the long-term education of nurses, not only for the Czech Republic, but also in the 

other countries that are participating in the project. We trust that we will succeed in putting 

together an equally inspiring meeting in May in the Czech Republic, where the Mobility project will 

be brought to a close,” says LINET Marketing Manager and coordinator of the project Pavlína 

Horová.  

During the recent meeting, a great deal of attention was also paid to the unique concept known as 

Fairy Tale Hospital, which was presented in Krakow by guests from Hungary. The concept focuses 

primarily on children’s hospitals and covers medical care, prevention, psychological consultation, 
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medical education of patient family members, and the sharing of professional know-how among 

nurses.  

The agenda in Poland also included a visit to a museum in Krakow devoted to nursing care and 

nurses.  

Mobility is a joint project of professional nursing organizations in Czech Republic and Poland, the 

Swedish Karolinska University Hospital, and LINET’s subsidiaries in France and Sweden. By July of 

2014, Mobility will present a list of recommendations for the improvement of lifelong learning in 

medical professions, thus contributing to the creation of an international partner network to 

collaborate on implementing the recommendations. The project has been made possible through a 

grant from the European Leonardo da Vinci Programme, which is focused on supporting vocational 

education. 

 

mailto:jan.hrabovsky@linet.cz
http://www.google.cz/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=4&cad=rja&sqi=2&ved=0CEIQFjAD&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.wikipedia.org%2Fwiki%2FLeonardo_da_Vinci_programme&ei=0-MOU82WBZGrhQeOtYHoDA&usg=AFQjCNHVRCVQ6U_pF1s-dhu4hs_gcOQVKQ&sig2=0GSKV8hfVb8KpGBVtMRFVg&bvm=bv.61965928,d.ZG4

